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25 June 2010 
 
Takuma Okamoto 
Advanced Acoustic Information Systems 
Research Institute of Electrical Communication 
Tohoku University 
2-1-1 Katahira, Aoba-ku, Sendai, 980-8577 Japan 
 
Dear Takuma, 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the International Symposium 
on Room Acoustics it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been 
awarded an ICA Travel Grant for Young Scientists to enable you to 
attend the symposium in Melbourne in August 2010. The grant, which is 
worth 500 Euros, is to be used to help cover travel expenses incurred by 
you. 
In order to arrange for the money to be paid to you would you please 
send a copy of a travel expense receipt (or receipts) to Liz Dowsett, the 
ISRA Conference Secretary, together with details of the account which 
you wish the money to be transferred to. The details required are: 
 
● Name and address (Street, City and Country) of the account holder  
● Name and address (Street, City and Country) of the bank  
● Account number  
● Bank's SWIFT Code or BIC  
● If possible, the IBAN 
 
Alternatively you may present the receipt(s) to the secretary at the 
symposium and the grant will be paid to you in Australian dollars then. 
I look forward to meeting you in August. In the meantime my best 
wishes for a safe journey and an enjoyable conference. 

 
Fergus Fricke 
General Chair 
ISRA 2010 
 

 


